
Information for school newsletters: 
 

School Meal Prices 
SY 2021-2022 

 
     All school meals (breakfast and lunch) are free to all students effective September 
8, 2021, through the last day of school in June 2022. 
     Meal Benefit Applications are still required by the State and will be made 
available beginning August 2021.  Although meals are free, we are required to 
collect Meal Benefit Applications for programming and funding.  To complete a 
Meal Benefit Application for SY 2021-2022, log onto 
https://aacpsschools.org/nutrition/apply-for-free-or-reduced-price-meals/ 
     If you have any questions regarding the school meals program, please email 
jrisse@aacps.org or call 410-222-5900. 
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